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April 19, 2019

Mr. Andrew Persons, AICP
Interim Director

City of Gainesville

Post Office Box 490, Station 11
Gainesville, Florida 32627

RE: Gainesville Evaluation and Appraisal Notification Letter

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Evaluation and Appraisal Notification Letter which
was due on May 1, 2019, pursuant to Rule 73C-49, Florida Administrative Code, and was
received by the Department on April 19, 2019.

Based on your Evaluation and Appraisal Notification letter dated April 15, 2019, the City
has determined that no amendments are needed to reflect changes in state requirements since
your last update.

If you have any questions concerning this letter please contact me, at (850) 717-8483.

Sincerely,

2 A

D. Ray Eubanks
Plan Processing Administrator

DRE/me

Florida Department of Economic Opportunity | Caldwell Building | 107 E. Madison Street | Tallahassee, FL 32399
850.245.7105 | www.FloridaJobs.org
www.twitter.com/FLDEO |www.facebook.com/FLDEO

An equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids and service are available upon request to individuals with
disabilities. All voice telephone numbers on this document may be reached by persons using TTY/TTD equipment via
the Florida Relay Service at 711.
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April 15, 2019

Florida Department of Economic Opportunity "
Bureau of Community Planning " O
ATTN: Plan Processing Unit

107 East Madison Street, Caldwell Building, MSC 160

Tallahassee, FL 32399 :

RE:  Evaluation and Appraisal Notification Letter

Dear Mr. Eubanks:

In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 163.3191 (1) — (5), Florida Statutes (F.S.) and the Evaluation and
Appraisal Notification Schedule posted on the Department of Economic Opportunity website, the City of
Gainesville must determine if amendments to the City’s Comprehensive Plan are necessary to reflect changes in

state requirements and notify the state land planning agency of its determination by May 1, 2019,

The City has evaluated its comprehensive plan and determined that nd6 amendments are necessary to reflect
changes in state requirements.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at (352) 393-8694 to discuss issues.

Sincerely,

tfew Persons, AICP
Interim Director

Xc: Sherry Spiers, Department of Economic Opportunity

How can/
empower you?

CITYOFGAINESVILLE,ORG





